
Twenty-first Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 

 
August 26, 2018 

 
 
 
 
 
Saturday, August 25 
5:30 John Michael Sagala-Revera (L) 
7:00 Bilingual Mass 
Sunday, August 26 
8:00 Gino Perciballi 
10:00 Anna & Mieczyslaw Szczupider,  
 Bill and Tom Streicher 
12:00 Mary Golden, Mary Ellen Horan (L) 
6:00 Teresita Murphy 

Parishioners of Sacred Heart 
Monday, August 27 
9:00 Mary Marasco, Vincenta Figueroa 
Tuesday August 28 
9:00 Alicja Szpunar 
Wednesday, August 29 
9:00 Members of the Sacred Heart Holy  

Souls Society 
Thursday, August 30 
9:00 Intention Available* 
Friday August 31 
9:00 Milton Ian Pineiro (L)  
Saturday, September 1 
9:00 Martin and Karl, Rose Marie Bass’ 
 Family and Friends 
5:30 Bill and Tom Streicher 
7:00 Bilingual Mass 
Sunday, September 2 
8:00 Kathleen Lee (L) 
10:00 Joseph Steiner, Liko Sherman 
12:00 Linda Milano, Charles Henning 
2:00 Rose Marie Bass’ Family and Friends 
6:00 Loretto, Emma and Fox Family (L) 

Parishioners of Sacred Heart 
 
* If you are interested in selecting one of these 
Masses, please call the parish office.  Because of the 
bulletin’s printing schedule these Masses will not 
appear in the following week’s bulletin.  The intention 
will be announced by the celebrant of the Mass. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Pope Francis’ Intention for August 
 
The Treasure of Families 
That any far-reaching decisions of economists and 
politicians may protect the family as one of the treasures 
of humanity. 
 
 

Fund a Religious Education Student 
Not every family in our parish is able to afford the 
registration fees which cover the expense of books and 
supplies.  If you would like to “adopt” a child/family this 
year it would be most appreciated!! 
 

Sacred Heart Religious Education 
Program 2018-19 

 
Registration for Sacred Heart’s Religious Education 
Program for 2018-19 is now open.  Parents of children in 
grades 1 – 12 should either stop into the parish office to 
register or go to the website for registration forms.  
 
 
Child Protection 

Anyone who needs to report an alleged incident of 
sexual abuse of a minor by priest, deacon, religious or 
lay person serving in the Archdiocese of New York is 
asked to contact Sister Eileen Clifford, OP at 212-371-
1000 x 2949  Sister may also be reached via e-mail at 
victimassistance@archny.org.  Information can also be 
found on the Archdiocesan website, www.archny.org .  
In keeping with the Archdiocesan policy regarding sexual 
abuse of minors, this information is provided to ensure 
that our children remain safe and secure. 

Cualquier persona que necesite reportar algun 
incidente de abuso sexual de un menor por un 
sacerdote, diacono, religioso/a, o laico sirviendo 
en la Arquidiocesis de Nueva York, se le pide que 
por favor contacte a la Hermana Eileen Clifford, 
OP al (212) 371-1000 extension 2931 o a la 
Hermana Eileen Clifford, O. P. al (212) 371-1000 
extension 2949.  Hermana tambien pueden ser 
contactados via correo electronico:  
victimassistance@archny.org.  Para mas 
informacion pueden visitar la pagina en la red la 
Arquidiocesis, www.archny.org.  De acuerdo con las 
normas de la Arquidiocesis respeto al abuso 
sexual de menores, esta informacion se provee 
para asegurar que nuestros ninos permanezcan 
seguros. 

 
 
 
 



Sacred Heart Lucky Draw 
Raffle 

 
 

 
 
 

This week’s $100 winner is: 
 

Ellen Conachey 
 

We sold two more tickets this week! 
 
 

REMEMBER – the last drawing in December is 
for $1,000!  There’s still time to buy tickets. 

 
 

Tickets are still be available for $52 and there are 
81 tickets left.   
 
  If you are interested in buying one, please call   
or stop into the office. 

 
 
Christian Service Committee 
 
The Christian Service Committee is a group of dedicated 
women who volunteer their time doing a wide variety of 
service-oriented projects for and through the church and 
community.  Service projects include blood drives, food 
and blanket drives, a day for special needs people, gifts 
for the military, respect life, meals on wheels projects, 
outreach to the homebound of Sacred Heart Parish and 
residents of Valley View Center for Nursing Care, 
wedding anniversary (25th and 50th), meet and greets for 
new parishioners, Christian Service Committee meetings 
are held monthly on the second Monday in the St. 
Theresa room in the parish center.  The first meeting of 
the new season is September 10t hat 10:00 am.  For 
more information watch our bulletin or call the 
chairperson Aileen at 781-0856 or Renie at 783-2078. 
 
Healing Weekend 
 
Beginning Experience of the Hudson Valley is offering a 
healing weekend From October 5 to 7 at the St. 
Lawrence Friary in Beacon, NY.  This invitation is open 
to men and women of all ages who have suffered the 
loss of a spouse through death, divorce or 
separation. It is a time to heal and a time to begin 
anew.  Reservations are required.  For information call 
Margaret at 848-383-1746 or Denise at 845-325-3147. 
 
 
 

 

Hear Our Prayers O Lord 

 
 
 
 
 
 
The Baptized 
Madison E. O’Brien, Mia Nicole de Vecchio, Dalia Sierra 
 
The Deceased 
John Carey, Off. Kathleen O’Connor-Funigiello (NY), 
Victims of Bridge Collapse in Italy 
 
The Military 
We have placed our military roll honoring the men and 
women of our parish family currently serving our country 
in the Church’s military shrine. If you would like to add 
someone to the roll, please call the parish office. 
 
The Sick 

Rachael Snitofsky, Erica Jane Burns, Heiner Lakas, 
Barbara Stilo, Francine Stilo, Rev. Terrance McCarthy, 
Susan McCarthy, Blossom Johnson, Talia Phelan, Lisa 
Shina, Pat Stanton, Mary Ferrigno, Teddy Bonner, 
Christine Moore, Phyllis DiLucca, Virginia DiLorenzo, 
Christine Barry Furlano, Anthony S. Ruscito, Paul Kosara. 
Keyla Mercado Diaz, James Fordham Purcell, Marianella 
Liga, Patricia MacInnes, John O’Hare Jr., Pauline Baillie, 
John Gore, Mike Mele, Frank Leskauskus, Nicholas 
McShea, Art Byrons, Veronica “Ronnie” Mahoney, John 
Carey, Michael “Mike” Mele 
 

In Loving Remembrance 
 
The Sanctuary Candle for the month of August is in 
memory of Gino Percibolli.  Lovingly requested by 

 
Anyone wishing to memorialize the sanctuary 
candle, the flowers or bread and wine is asked to 
contact the parish office. 
 
 
Adoration 
At Sacred Heart we have two weekly opportunities to 
adore our Lord in the Blessed Sacrament. Exposition 
with Benediction will take place on Wednesday mornings 
from 8 am to 9 am followed by the morning Mass and 
on Fridays from 8 pm to 9 pm.  Please note as well that 
on First Fridays of the month, All Night Adoration takes 
places from Friday evening until 9 am Saturday morning. 



 

Wedding Gowns through the Ages 
Fundraiser 

September 14 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Join us for an “Evening of Wedding Gowns through the 
Ages” at Sacred Heart Church in Monroe on Friday, 
September 14, at 6:30 pm.  Brides will walk down the 
long beautiful aisle of our church modelling gowns 
dating back as far as 1926.  Learn about the gowns and 
the brides who wore them.  Learn about wedding gown 
styles and wedding trends throughout the years.  The 
evening will end with wedding cake and coffee.  
Fundraising tickets are $20 per person and are available 
from the parish office at 26 Still Rd., Monroe or through 
the mail.  Send a check made out to Sacred Heart 
Church with the names and phone numbers of those 
who will be attending.  Your tickets will be held for you 
at the door.  Walk-ins are welcome that night for $25 
per person. 

 
CALL FOR MODELS 
  
We’re now searching for models.  We need a 
couple of very slim petite models for two gowns 
in particular.  And we do need others.  If you are 
interested in modelling, contact me at Bernadette 
Marasco at 845-238-5630 or e-mail me at 
Bernadette.marasco@sacredheartchurch.org. 
 

TICKETS ARE BEING SOLD AFTER ALL 
MASSES AND WILL ALSO BE AVAILABLE IN 
THE PARISH OFFICE.  
 
Tickets cost $20 per person. Walk-ins are 
welcome that night for $25 per person.  
 
 

 
Family are like branches on a tree, we 
all grow in different directions, yet our 
roots remain as one. 
 
 

 
Registration for 2018 – 2019 

School Year 

 

 

 

 
 
Registration is now open for the coming school year.  
There is a family discount plan for parents who want to 
send more than one child to Sacred Heart School.   Little 
Hearts Pre-School has classes for 3- and 4-yr. olds with 
flexible schedules for the 4-yr. olds.  For a tour of the 
school and to discuss the school’s programs, please call 
the school office at 783-0365. 
 
Busing is available for children in other school districts 

Word among Us Bible Study for Young 
Adults! 
 
All young adults (college age on up) are invited to 
participate in a Bible Study on the 2rd Sunday of each 
month at 7 pm in the St. Theresa Room right after the 6 
pm Mass. High School Seniors are welcome to 
participate as well.  Please contact our Young Adult 
Coordinator, Raquel Battista, at the Parish Office or see 
our parish website for more details and information 
 

DON BOSCO PREP HOSTS HSPT EXAM 
PREP COURSE 

 
Don Bosco Prep is hosting its HSPT Exam Prep Course 
his fall, open to all eighth grade boys and girls to help 
prepare for the high school entrance exam. The session 
will be held on Saturdays, from September 22, 2018 
through November 3, 2018, from 9:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. 
in Savio Hall. Program tuition is $500. Deadline for 
application is Friday, September 14. For more 
information, please contact 
mcooper@donboscoprep.org. 
 

 
 



NOTE 
TRIVIA NIGHT HAS BEEN RESCHEDULED 

AGAIN! 
 

Friday, October 12 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Join us Friday night, October 12th for Sacred Heart’s 
Trivia Night Fundraiser.  It will be held in the Sacred 
Heart School Gym and will begin at 7:00 pm.  We will be 
setting up teams of 8 people.  If you have a full table 
that’s great!  If you don’t have 8 people, please plan on 
attending.  We will sit you with other bright people who 
will be looking for your help. The cost is $15 per person.  
Must be 18 years of age to attend.  You may bring 
snacks if you would like, but you can purchase food at 
the event.  To sign up for the trivia night, submit a list of 
your players with a check made out to Sacred Heart 
Church.  You can drop this in the Sunday collection 
basket or drop it off or mail it to the parish office at 26 
Still Rd.  For more information, call Bernadette at 845-
238-5630 or e-mail 
Bernadette.marasco@sacredheartchurch.org. 

 
 
Prayer of Gratitude 
 
O Infinite Father, I’m grateful to Thee 
For the moon and the stars and deep rolling sea 
For beauties of nature, where e’er they may be… 
For the handclasp of friends, so firm and so true 
For sunrise and sunset and glistening dew 
The fleecy white clouds and the heavens, so blue 
For these wonderful gifts, dear Lord, I thank you! 
 
  Gertrude T. Buckingham 
 

Burke Catholic Annual Golf Outing 
Friday, September 21 

 
 
 
 
 

Golf Club at Mansion Ridge, Monroe 
Registration 11:00 pm (Box Lunch Provided) 

Shotgun Start 12:00 pm SHARP 
Cocktails/Dinner Reception 5:30 pm 

Spouse doesn’t golf? Have them meet you after for a 
great meal with friends! 

 
All proceeds to Burke Catholic Science Lab Campaign 

 
Early Bird Special Registration before September 3rd 

$160 
Registration after September 3rd $170 

Cocktails/Dinner Only $50 
 

For more information, contact John Douthit at Burke 
Catholic 294-5481 or go to the website 

www.burkecatholic.org 
 

Mount Alvernia Retreat Center 
50th Anniversary 

Golden Jubilee Celebration 
 

Sunday, September 16 
2:00 pm 

Celebration of Holy Mass 
Mount Alvernia Chapel 

 
Followed by an Outdoor Reception 

 
RSVP by August 19 

By 
Email: mtalvernia50@gmail.com 

Or 
Fr. Tom Garone at 845-297-5706 x135 

Please leave your name and how many will be 
attending. 

 
 
 

 
 



Sacred Heart Parish Outreach  845 782-8510 ext. 0 parishoutreach@gmail.com 
 

 
 Needed for over 50 families!!!! As the 2018-19 school year rapidly approaches, many of our families are unable to afford school supplies.  Now that all the stores are having sales, would you consider picking up any of the following:  backpacks, marble composition notebooks, Crayola markers, 2 pocket plastic folders, sanitizing wipes, binders, colored pencils, dry erase markers, index cards, zip lock bags, quart and gallon, clipboards, 1” binders and dividers. All items can be brought to the Sacred Heart Parish Office at 26 Still Rd,  Monroe, Mon-Friday 9am-8pm….or brought to the Main Church vestibule daily.  Thank you so very much. The distribution will take place Thursday August 30th.  ….A HUGE thank you to Cathy and Courtney 

Dumain for the plethora of supplies they donated toward this distribution!  For the past several years, they have made it their ministry to provide as many items as possible!  
Food Pantry Facts: 
During the months of June and July  
2,753 people were served in our Food Pantry 
and Mobile Food Pantry.  550 FAMILIES 
were served!!! Thank you all who support 
Sacred Heart Parish Outreach with your gifts of 
food and money. 
 
 
 

 
Thank you Steve and Nora Douthit for 
cleaning up and maintaining the Bottles and 
Cans area located near the clothing shed in the 
parking lot. They are bringing the recyclable 
bottles and cans to an area redemption center 
and the money is being put towards our feeding 
programs!  Please remember to bring your 
clean bottles and cans in plastic bags to that 
area any time, it is an easy way to support all 
the work done by our parish. 
 
Help Wanted 

Catholic Charities seeks caring, organized individual 
for Resource Exchange Coordinator 

This part-time position will be responsible for Catholic 
Charities of Orange, Sullivan, and Ulster’s Resource 
Exchange which serves as part of the agency’s social 
safety net of programs to help individuals and families 
improve their quality of life. The Coordinator is responsible 
for the logistics coordination related to the pick-up, 
delivery, and distribution of donations of gently-used 
furniture, household items, and necessities of life, 
including hygiene items, food, and clothing. The 
Coordinator, in conjunction with the Case Management 
staff, also coordinates Christmas Adopt-a-Family and 
Giving Tree programs, as well as Back-to-School supply 
drives and drives organized by community partners, such 
as baby showers, winter coats, and food drives, including 
the bi-annual Stuff-the-Bus partnership. Some evening 
and weekend hours required. High school diploma or 
equivalent required. Other position requirements include 
ability to demonstrate empathy and compassion while 
working with vulnerable clients, some experience with 
public speaking and writing in an employment setting, 
ability to work as part of a team, clean driver’s license, 
access to a reliable vehicle, and ability to pass necessary 
background check. 

To apply, send resume and cover letter 
to rosetta.mcneal@cccsos.org or fax to 845.791.1716 

  
 

 

Food Pantry NEEDS: 
Tuna, peanut butter, grape jelly, 
tomato sauce, canned chicken, shelf 
stable milk, gift cards, spaghetti, 
pasta, black beans, garbanzo beans, 
CEREAL,CEREAL,CEREAL!!, 
Condiments, canned vegetables, 
Strawberry jelly, oil, shampoo, 
soap,Please bring to the church 
vestibule.




